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Century Furniture Showroom Moves  

High Point, NC (Oct 2017) – This October Century Furniture will be showing in a  temporary showroom 

building at 520 N. Hamilton Street while the company awaits the completion of their permanent showroom 

which will be located in an expansion of the 200 Steele building. This represents the first move for the 

company since they stopped showing in Hickory, NC in 1983.  "We are excited to be on the move," says 

Alex Shuford, President of Century. "The way people come to market and how they work market has 

changed tremendously, and we are thrilled to be building a space that will better accommodate our 

customers."  

Century Furniture will be showing in a showroom located at 520 N. Hamilton Street. The showroom is 

located on the red line of the High Point Market Authority Shuttle Service, Stop #21.  Showroom hours are 

Thursday, October 12th through Wednesday, October 18th from 8am to 6pm.   
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